

TEST 8A

GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY MODULE 8

Task 1. Complete the sentences with *will* or *won't* and the verbs in brackets.

- 0 People won't eat (eat) better food. ✗
- 00 We will eat (eat) less food. ✓
- 1 People (choose) healthier food. ✓
- 2 People (drink) coffee. ✗
- 3 Most people (be) vegetarian. ✓
- 4 Most people (be) overweight. ✗
- 5 We (study) at home. ✓
- 6 Children (buy) sweets. ✗
- 7 People (use) more fruit. ✓

Task 2. Complete the questions and short answers about the year 2030. Use the words in brackets.

- 0 A: Will people be (people / be) healthier in 2030?
B: Yes, they will.
- 1 A: (life / be) easier in 2030?
B: No, .
- 2 A: (we / eat) a lot of meat?
B: No, .
- 3 A: (people / exercise) more?
B: Yes, .
- 4 A: (Italians / forget) pizza?
B: No, .
- 5 A: (I / have) a lot of money?
B: Yes, .

Task 3. Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

- 0 We get eggs from *bees/hens/insects*. hens
- 1 I don't eat *meals/dishes/snacks* like biscuits or sweets.
- 2 He usually has salad for one *food/meal/snack* each day.
- 3 Susan always buys her fruit from the organic *snack/meal/food* shop in town.
- 4 Bees make *juice/honey/vitamins*.
- 5 This is Mr Gray's shop. He's the *owner/shopper/shop assistant*.
- 6 My favourite *meal/dish/food* is breakfast.
- 7 *Mushrooms/Cucumbers/Sardines* are small fish.
- 8 We buy a packet of *cabbage/crisps/food* after school.
- 9 I often eat *bread/lemon/snack* and cheese for lunch.
- 10 We *make/grow/do* vegetables in our garden.

Reading

Task 4. Read the article. Answer the questions (1–8).

No 5 RESTAURANT

No 5 is a modern restaurant in a small English village but a lot of people are talking about it. Every night people come from far away to have dinner there and it is difficult to find a table. Why is it so popular? The French chef, Philippe Rochas, says it is because all the food is fresh and comes from the local area.

When you go into the restaurant, you can see a blackboard with Today's Specials. This menu changes every day and there is always one meat, one fish and one vegetarian dish. It is a good idea to telephone the restaurant or go online to make sure that your favourite dish is on the menu. From Tuesday to Friday only, there is also a special lunchtime menu. This is cheaper than the usual menu. For £7.50 you can choose from many main dishes. There is also a good choice of French cheeses with biscuits after the main dish.

REVIEWS

Janet and Edgar Smith, Newcastle

We had a lovely meal. The food was excellent and the owner and his wife were very friendly. We liked the chicken chasseur and the salmon salad. And it was not very expensive!

Thomas Norfolk, London

I often find that restaurants with French chefs are very expensive and the food isn't always good. But No 5 was amazing. My wife is a vegetarian and she had the spinach and cheese pie. It was so good that she ordered a second one! My beef steak with fresh local vegetables was also brilliant.

- 1 Where is No 5?
- 2 Who is Philippe Rochas?
- 3 Where does the food come from?
- 4 What can you see on the blackboard at No 5?
- 5 How often does the Today's Specials menu change?
- 6 When is there a special lunchtime menu?
- 7 How much is the special lunchtime menu?
- 8 What did Janet and Edgar Smith eat?

PHOTOCOPIABLE © 2013 Pearson Longman ELT

PEARSON

ALWAYS LEARNING

Listening

Task 5. Listen to two friends. Complete the sentences with one or two words in each gap.

Press  to listen to the task!

- 1 Jake is going to work in the .
- 2 The group sell their vegetables at the .
- 3 Today they are putting into boxes for sale.
- 4 Katie loves .
- 5 She wants to some vegetables from Jake.
- 6 Jake and Katie are going to have a(n) for lunch.

PHOTOCOPIABLE © 2013 Pearson Longman ELT

PEARSON

ALWAYS LEARNING